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May 12, 2021 

 

Karen Adelman-Foster, Chair 

Natick Select Board 

13 East Central Street 

Natick, MA 01760 

 

 

Dear Ms. Adelman-Foster, 

 

On February 25, 2021, in Executive Session the Natick Conservation Commission voted unanimously to 

support the land conservation of the property located at 82 Rockland Street under the Town’s right of 

first refusal option. The Conservation Commission suggests the Select Board consider avenues for 

funding the acquisition but does not suggest utilizing the FAR Stabilization funds for this project.  

 

Thank you for your consideration of this matter. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Matthew Gardner, Chair 

Natick Conservation Commission 

 

http://www.natickma.org/

